
-----Original Message----- 
From: Aerotec Toowoomba [mailto:aerotec@bigpond.com]  
Sent: Thursday, 4 September 2003 8:20 AM 
To: Carter, John Gordon (REPS) 
Subject: safety Legislation 
  

Dear Sir,  Because of Sept. 11 suddenly Aircraft and Aviation  became the focus of 
world attention, While many  safety and security problems have to be addressed, we 
don't need an over the top knee jerk reaction to this situation. I am sure that terrorism 
will find other avenues, eg. shopping centres, buildings, trains just to name a few, for 
its activities.  Why not give some attention to the root cause of terrorism, the better 
screening of immigrants, visitors and the "cells" we read about. The whole Aviation 
industry is already besieged with economic problems and legislation and the last thing 
needed  are more burdens placed on anyone trying to make a successful business in 
the field.   Lynette Zuccoli  Managing Director Aerotec Queensland Pty. Ltd. 
Toowoomba Qld. 

   
 


